Indian
Students
Eligible

OKLAHOMA - Indian stu-
dents planning on pursuing a
career as a. health professional
will have an opportunity this
summer to spend ten days with
a practicing American Indian
physician, dentist, pharmacist,
osteopath, veterinarian, optome-
trist, or podiatrist.

In addition to living with
these Indian health professionals
and their families, participating
students will accompany the
practitioners on their daily
routines.  This experience-pro-
vided as part of the Summer
Live-In Program sponsored by
the Association of American
Indian  Physicians  (AAIP)-is
designed to reinforce the stu-
dents’ decisions to become
health professionals by giving
them first hand exposure to the
Indian physician’s family life
and daily routine on the job.

Students desiring to partici-
pate must: be a graduating high
school senior or above; have a
high grade point average; have
made a decision to become a
health professional, and supply
a certificate of degree of Indian
blood.

For applications, or more
infc i write: iati
of American Indian Physicians,
6801 South Western, Suite 206,
Oklahoma City, =Oklahoma
73139. Phone: (405)631-0447.




